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This is the final current editors report. 

 

 
 

With the last issue as Editor of the Illinois Marine publication and sent out, after 18 years as editor, I have ended my 

tour as the editor.  McHenry Detachment member Marine Lori Boyle (Owner of a Graphic Design business) has 

accepted the position and will take over the job starting with the July 2022 issue. 

 

I have enjoyed the time as editor, but it is time to move on to a more sunny and warmer climate. My heartfelt thanks 

to everyone that has either assisted or put up with me over the years. 

 

The final report is: 

 

After talking to Commandant Sturch and Paymaster Malmstrom, the decision was made to close out the editors 

account with PNC bank since all billing for printing, postage and mailing fees is now being handled through 

Responsive Mailroom in Elgin. Since the printing has always been handled by the paymaster, it makes sense to let 

him handle the other 2 components of the expenses. 

 

As of 19 May 2022, the editors account containing $1442.20 has been closed and a cashiers check for that exact 

($1442.20) amount will be turned over to Paymaster Mike Malmstrom as well as a statement of account closure. 

 

All pertinent information for contacting Marine Boyle will be available at convention. 

 

As always, I will make myself available to assist her and pass information to her. 

 

  

My thanks go out to everyone that has made my job easier. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

 

____________________________ 

PDC Don Haines 
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